REQUEST FORTENDER 2526-09
DESLUDGING OF

FACULTATIVE POND -SOUTH

HEDLAND LANDFILL

The existing facultative pond liner at the South
Hedland landfill has reached the end of its serviceable
life. To facilitate its replacement, the Town is seeking a

landfill.A Mandatory site meeting will be held |0am
Monday 6th October at the South Hedland Landfill
Fadility. The deadline for submissions is

3:00pm (WST),Wednesday |15 October 2025.
Tender documents and information on how to respond

is available www.porthediand.wa.gov.auwour
hedland/tenders-rfps-and-eois.aspx or by e-mailing
procurementi@porthediand.wa.gov,au.

Bectronic submissions are to be made via VendorPanel
by the dlosing date and time. Canvassing of Elected
Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify
the tender submission. The lowest or any tender may

not necessarily be accepted H
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